
Our Bridge Through the Seasons
Our bridge has
always been a

special place for 
our Westbrook

families. 

Our very own
gateway to 
the woods.

A memorable 
and magical
place for our 

festivals.

A gathering spot 
for both

Kindergarten and
Parent-Child.

Hello, Westbrook Families!

We hope everyone is enjoying the fall season and 
a wonderful start to a new school year!

We are excited to kick-off our first fundraiser, the 50/50 raffle! 
The 50/50 raffle is an amazing opportunity to raise money for the school we all love 

so much, while winning some extra cash!  Click the below video to get the full details!

Each kindergarten student will receive 35 tickets to sell (more upon request). 
For Parent-Child families interested in participating, there will be a basket with envelopes of

tickets. 
Feel free to sell to family members, neighbors, friends and people outside the community! 

The higher the sales the higher the winnings! 

Ticket costs are 5$ for 1 ticket, 20$ for 5 tickets or 50$ for 15 tickets. 
Teachers, staff and board members are participating as well, and together, 

we are hoping to beat the last raffle total of $5,110!

This year the proceeds will go towards a specific project, 

The Westbrook Bridge Renovation. 
As the children's gateway to the woods, river and exploring, this bridge is 

near and dear to our hearts! The renovation, set for the end of the school year, 
will include the restructuring and reinforcement of the bridge. 

Let’s help keep the bridge, we all adore, sturdy for many years to come!

The raffle will run from now through the Woodland Halloween Festival 
on Saturday, October 29th from 10am-12pm. 

Tickets will be sold at the festival and the winner will be chosen at the end.

We ask that families turn in their tickets and funds raised by Wednesday, October 26th.
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In all the seasons, 
we enjoy it's 

beauty.

The best place to
have a giggle while
you frog watch and

snowball toss.

We appreciate its
pathway and 

feel deep gratitude
for its lasting imprint.
We look forward to
another 10 years 

of memories.

A place to 
stop and stare, 
lay and listen, 

to wait and wonder.

A place to show
off our woodland

treasures and
pause for friends.

To watch our 
bark boats and

leaves float.

Thank you so much, Westbrook community!
We know we can work together and raise money for our amazing 

school and the bridge we love and cherish.

Sincerely,
Danielle Nazzaro (Beau + Emmy’s mom) and Laura Ross (Auggie + Frankie’s mom)


